Fred Abadi,

| amn the owner of a three family rental property located at 422 Maple Ave in Waukesha, About six
weeks ago | received a notice that the water usage was substantiafly higher than the same quarter last
. year, After receiving this | sent a guy that does some maintenance work for me over to see what he
could find. He discovered that the outside water faucet on the side of the building was leaking water
due to a faulty O ring. | wasn't noticed by the tenants because it was attached to the hose. it was
repaired and no longer leaks. On Monday of this weel | called the Waukesha Water Department. |
hadn’t received my bill yet but wanted to know what the total due would be. | was stunned to be told
that it was $1261.25. | explained my situation and she suggested that | write you a letter and see if
something could be done. | don't know how | am even going to pay this bill. If you check my history
you will see that | have never been [ate on a bill. Nor have 1 ever had a situation like this happen to me

at my rental.

I am asking you to please make some accommodation on this bill. | am hoping you are willing to work
with me on this. Please feel free to contact me with any guestions at 414-651-2451. Thank you in

advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

borog e

Ron Vezzetti




